
  
 
 

COVID-19 SAFETY PROCEDURES AT OUR DESIGN STUDIO - THE LOBBY  
We’re Working Together to Serve You Better  
  
At our Design Studio at The Lobby, we remain committed to delivering you the quality, service, and care that 
you have come to expect from Tridel. Before visiting The Lobby, we ask that you please follow the instructions 
below and screen yourself to ensure the health, safety, and wellness of you and our employees.  
 
Your safety is our top priority.  
For your safety and ours, we are recommending that all visitors and employees continue to wear masks for the 
duration of your design appointment, although they are not required.    
 
Before your visit, please take the following self-assessment questionnaire: 
 

1. (A) Do you or anyone in your household have one (1) or more of these new or worsening symptoms 
today or in the last 5 to 10 days?  

• Fever > 37.8° and/or chills 
• Cough 
• Difficulty breathing 
• Decrease or loss in taste/smell 

 
(B) Do you or anyone in your household have two (2) or more of these new or worsening symptoms 
today or in the last 5 to 10 days?  

• Sore throat 
• Headache 
• Fatigue 
• Runny nose/nasal congestion 
• Muscle aches/joint pains 
• Nausea, vomiting, or other gastrointestinal concerns 

 
2. Have you been in close contact with a household member that has tested positive for COVID-19? 

 
3. Have you been in close contact with someone outside of your household that has tested positive for 

COVID-19? 
 

If you have answered YES to any of the above questions, please DO NOT visit the Design Studio at The Lobby 
in person and we recommend following further guidance from health and government officials. A Design 
Consultant will work with you to discuss alternatives to completing your appointment, which may include a 
virtual consultation or rescheduling your appointment.  
 
If you have any questions or to schedule a virtual appointment, please contact us at 416-649-2520 or 
thelobby@tridel.com. 


